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Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Otfice
P.O. Box A
Aiken, South Carolina 29802

FEB 0 2 2000

Ms. Ann Loadholt

Citizens Advisory Board

P.0Q. Box 365

Bamwell, SC 29812

Dear Ms. Loadholt,

SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board Recommendation Number 111 — Waste Isolation
Pilot Plant (WIPP) Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA)
Permit/Transuranic Waste

Thank you very much for your recommendation suppuning the Department of Energy’s

efforts to satisfactorily resolve the issues associated with the WIPP RCRA Permit. Ihave

forwarded your recommendation to Ms. Ines Triay, Manager of the Carlsbad Arca Office

for her consideration.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please call me or Bill Noll at

(803) 725-2219.

Sincerely,

Comy N

Greg Rudy
Mﬂ.ﬂag&r
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